Saint Francis of Assisi

The month of November is dedicated to those who have been
“Marked with the Sign of Faith” and now rest in the Peace of Christ.

We at St. Francis of Assisi Parish wish to share with you in the celebration in
memory of the life of your loved one. The faith of our Christian community
in the resurrection of the dead, calls us to continue to bring support and
strength to those who suffer the loss of those they love.

On Thursday, November 2nd, a Memorial Mass
will be celebrated at 7:00 PM for all those who
have died this past year.

We cordially invite you, your family, and your friends to join us in this
celebration of the Eucharist. Your loved one’s name will be mentioned
individually during this liturgy.

A Social Gathering will follow in the Library.

All are welcome to join us!

Remembering those
no longer with us




